
Meeting #14
September 28, 2022

The following reflects the proceedings from the fourteenth (14th) meeting held of the Software
Transparency Foundation on September 28th , 2022 at 9am (CET).

The meeting was called to order by Mr. José María Lancho and was held via video conference.

ATTENDEES:
The following attendees participated in the meeting:
Mr. José María Lancho Rodriguez
Mr. Alberto Gomez
Mr. Julian Coccia

The following attendees, representing sponsors and guests, participated in the meeting:
Mrs. Daniela Rosso (TheEye)
Mr. Fernando García (Fg-tec)
Mr. Alejandro Perez (SCANOSS)

AGENDA ITEMS:

1. Opening comments
Mr. Lancho Rodriguez thanked everyone for participating and opened the meeting. Mr. Lancho
Rodriguez commented on increasing interest in Europe towards copyright infringement questions for
content generated with artificial intelligence. This applies to images and source code. The latter can
be validated by using the OSSKB service provided by the foundation.

2. Sponsorship program
Mr. Gomez detected the need for application translated to Spanish due to increasing interest from
Universities in Latin America.

Dialog is ongoing with cloud providers to join the Foundation.
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3. Project Office Updates
Mr. Coccia presented updates from the project office. The OSSKB usage report shows a drastic
increase in demand from North America in the last month.

TheEye presented the CI pipeline integration with the OSSKB API. The contribution has been made
in Github and provides a simple integration for most CI/CD pipelines for continuous Open Source
license compliance. The project is entirely released as Open Source.
Mr. Zheng presented diagrams for the QoS solution for the API and was very well received by all
present members. Mr. Zheng will coordinate with Mr. Alejandro Perez to deploy a test instance.

5. Closing comments
Mr. Lancho Rodriguez closed the meeting and scheduled the next meeting for October 28th at 9am
(CET).
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